
To whom it may concern: 
I am writing in opposition to the above bill which is unconstitutional in its scope and reach and does 
nothing but usurp the rights of every individual’s free speech. 
Any action to approve this bill should be viewed with suspicion by those of us who value our liberties 
and those voting for it should be held accountable! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Dennis Hunkler 
Barnesville Ohio 
 


